
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon : 

Betty Leland 
Monday, April 15, 2024 12:49 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Docket #20240032-SU 

Please place this email in Docket #20240032. 

Thanks. 

Betty A. Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc. state . fl. us 
(850) 413-6024 

From: Bobbi Ruoss <ruoss1998@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 12:18 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/15/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 01858-2024 

To: Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Graham 
<Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Fwd: Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Bobbi Ruoss <ruoss1998@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Apr 15 , 2024 at 12:12PM 
Subject: Re: Docket #20240032-SU 
To: <clerk@psc.state.tl.us> 
Cc: <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc. state. fl. us>, <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state> , 
<Comrnissioner.Passidomo@psc.state>, <Commissioner.Graham@psc.state>, 
<Comrnissioner.Fay@psc.sta>, <mfriedman@deanmead.com> 

Good afternoon, 
I am writing regarding my opposition to the sewer project referenced in the above docket. 

We own a home on Little Gasparilla Island. We have not asked for, nor see the need for, sewer 
service to the island. 

We are concerned that Environmental Utilities LLC is a private, for-profit company with no 
experience with a wastewater utility. 
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The charges for installation being quoted to us are beyond our means, especially as we are still 
trying to recover from the devastation of Hurricane Ian.  
 
The monthly charges seem to be incredibly high considering that we will still have to pay to have 
the solid waste holding tank cleaned out regularly. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of the negative impact this project will have on all Islanders. 
 
 
Roberta & Douglas Ruoss 
8434 Little Gasparilla Island 




